
www.whartonsprimary.co.uk 

Email: info@whartonsprimary.co.uk 

The Whartons Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mrs Julia Dickson 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd June 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to welcome you to the Whartons Primary School community.  
 
Starting primary school is such an exciting time and normally we invite you into school to ensure a 
smooth transition. 
 
Due to the present circumstances, unfortunately, this year that won’t be possible but we hope 
you’ve seen our virtual New Parents Meeting video. If you haven’t, it is now on our website, under 
Children & Learning, EYFS Butterflies, New Starters 2020. 
 
The Reception Team will be sending out a video for your children next week. This will support the 
children’s transition in the form of a “virtual” Stay and Play session. 
 
Enclosed in this pack are all the forms that we would normally hand out at our New Parents 
Meetings that you need to complete and return to us prior to your child starting school in 
September. 
 
These can be returned electronically, a copy of all forms are under the above section on the 
website or we have a drop off box in the foyer at the front entrance to school for them. We would 
be very grateful if you could avoid the start and end of the school day when bringing them up 
unless you are already coming up to school with a sibling who is already in school.   
 
We will be sending out a further letter shortly with your child’s start date on and any other 
information you will need but, if in the meantime, you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
  
We are so pleased that you have chosen The Whartons for your child’s primary school and we are 
looking forward to meeting all of you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julia Dickson (Headteacher) 
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